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  boasting 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  boasting 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  glory 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to {glory} (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  glorying 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory (of), {glorying},
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  of 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory ({of}), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  rejoice 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
{rejoice}(-ing).[ql

  to 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) {to} glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  whereof 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, ({whereof}) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql
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